
Wareham Police seek public’s
help identifying individual
“Wareham Police Department is asking for help in identifying
the individual in the photo above.

On January 14th there was a shoplifting incident at ULTA in
Wareham.

Any help would be greatly appreciated.

Please reach out to Detective DeSilva with any information at
wcd@warehampolice.com.”-Wareham Police Department.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/wareham-police-publics-help-identifying-man/2024/01/16
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/wareham-police-publics-help-identifying-man/2024/01/16


Wareham Police Department photo.


